From: oh_otter@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dwight Long

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530 (formerly LC 19) - Testimony in favor of strong climate action
Date: Sunday, January 19, 2020 3:11:04 PM

Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,
This testimony is in favor of strong climate legislation in the 2020 session.

There is a worldwide climate crisis that needs strong climate action from governments on all levels. Oregon has one
piece of the puzzle and we need to put it on the map of climate action.

As written, Senate Bill 1530 is too weak to meet the state’s goals for reducing harmful pollution and has too many
loopholes which will allow the fossil fuel industry to continue polluting as usual. The bill needs stronger provisions;
such as ways to reduce pollution from fossil fuels and increase investments for the clean economy.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Dwight Long
6523 Valhalla Ave Klamath Falls, OR 97603-5302
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